A group of middle schoolers from the Monocacy Valley Public Charter School are starting a
fundraising campaign for the Frederick County Humane Society, and we would like to recycle
old t-shirts and empty plastic water bottles to make dog and cat toys. We will be selling these
toys and donating all the proceeds to FCHS(Frederick County Humane Society) and any unsold
toys will be donated to FCHS as well.

If you have any t-shirts or plastic water bottles to donate, there will be a basket outside the door
at the school entrances (one on both sides), and we request that you place all of your
shirts/water bottles in this basket if you wish to donate.

Please ask any or all of your family members if they have unwanted t-shirts, and please donate
your plastic water bottles as well. This will be taking place May 24th - May 28th, and the

donation basket will be placed outside from 8:45am until 2:35pm.

Thank you for helping us take a positive social action!

Zoe Alexandratos, Middle School ELA and Social World Teacher

Monocacy Valley Montessori Public Charter School



